
Trash Collection Service Alert 

Dear Valued Resident, 

We would like to inform you that due to unforeseen circumstances, there will be a delay in the 

trash collection service scheduled for this week. The collection that normally takes place on 

[Date] will now be rescheduled to [New Date]. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding during 

this time. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely, 

Your Trash Collection Service Team 

Contact us: [Phone Number] | [Email Address] 


